
   DEPARTMENT STAFF REPORT 

 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 

MEMORANDUM 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

TO: Jason Brown 

 County Administrator 

FROM:  Suzanne Boyll  

  Human Resources Director  

 

DATE:  January 4, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Update on Acupuncture Benefit  

   

 

Staff will provide the Board of County Commissioners with an update concerning the acupuncture 

benefit issue that was discussed at the December 20, 2016 commission meeting. 
   

 


